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SECTION 001113 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 
The Howard-Cooper County Regional Port Authority will receive Bids for Wharf Dock Replacement 
Project until Tuesday, February 23, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. local prevailing time, at the Howard-Cooper 
County Regional Port Authority, 609 Main Street, Boonville, MO 65233 at which time and place all 
bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. 
 
Bids are advertised as follows:   
 
The existing Port Authority Dock structure is to be replaced with a new sheet pile structure 
complete with waler and tie rod system. Two pipe pile cells are proposed to be installed at the 
upstream and downstream corners of the new dock structure. The upstream, downstream, and 
portion of the dock toe are proposed to be protected by rip rap.  
 
A pre-bid conference is scheduled for Wednesday, February 3, 2021 at 10:00 am at the Project 
Location.  
 
Electronic Contract Documents, including Drawings and Technical Specifications, may be obtained by 
calling the office of Klingner and Associates, P.C. at 217-223-3670 and no deposit will be required for the 
bid set. All Contract Documents will be provided via email.  
 
A certified check or bank draft, payable to the order of Howard-Cooper County Regional Port 
Authority, negotiable U.S. Government bonds (at par value) or a satisfactory Bid Bond executed by the 
Bidder and an acceptable surety in an amount equal to five percent (5%) of the total Bid shall be 
submitted with each Bid. 
 
Attention is called to the fact that no less than the minimum salaries and wages as set forth in the 
Contract Documents must be paid on this project, and that the Contractor must ensure that employees 
and applicants for employment are not discriminated against because of their race, color, religion, sex or 
national origin. 
 
The Howard-Cooper County Regional Port Authority reserves the right to reject any or all Bids or to 
waive any informality in the bidding. 
 
Bids may be held by the Howard-Cooper County Regional Port Authority for a period not to exceed 45 
days from the date of the opening of Bids for the purpose of reviewing the Bids and investigating the 
qualifications of Bidders, prior to awarding of the Contract. 
 
January 22, 2021 
 

By: Kendall Kircher 

 
  
Title: Board President 
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